
 

  

Website registration and event sign up 
Don’t miss out on upcoming events and reminders.  Register now and create an account with password on 

SDCWGA’s website!  You must have a valid account and password to sign up for events.   

It’s Easy!  Go to http://www.sdcwga.net and click on the big blue button. 
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Field Day at Country Club   

of Rancho Bernardo 

July 13 
Entries will be open 6/15 – 6/26 

 
 

Field Day at  

Encinitas Ranch 

August 17 
Entries open:  7/20 – 7/31 

 
 

Memorial Tournament at 

St. Mark Country Club 

September 21 
Entries open:  TBD 

 
 

Field Day at Riverwalk 

Golf Club 

October 19 
Entries open:  TBD 

 
                                                Check our website 
                                                For additional events 
 

 

 

Upcoming 

SDCWGA 

Events 
 

 

Message from the President 

 

 

 

 

Again, the SDCWGA events have been affected by the 
pandemic, albeit indirectly, for July and August.  San Diego 

County’s Health Department has reinstituted the practice of 1 

person per cart unless the riders are from the same household. 
As a consequence, the courses are unable to accommodate the 

number of members to which SDCWGA committed for these 

events.  I certainly was disappointed, and I know that others 

who are ready to play tournaments were too. 

I saw a meme the other day that said: 

    I’m not adding this year to my age.  I didn’t use it. 

I feel that applies to SDCWGA’s 2020 calendar.   More of this 

year is not being used.  SDCWGA continues to maintain 

optimism, however.   Hopefully, the restrictions will not last past 
the 3 weeks that was instituted in the last SD County Health 

Directive.   If this is the case, we will announce our next Field 

Day or tournament that will be played.  Please continue to visit 
our website to see if direction has changed. We may yet be able 

to hold Field Days and tournaments in 2020. 

Golf is in our future—just as soon as the State gets past the 

spikes!! 

Ellen Koury 

SDCWGA President 
 

 

HIGHLIGHTS:  Field Days for July and August Cancelled 

http://www.sdcwga.net/
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/1283453
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/1283453


                                                                                                      

             Meet Your SDCWGA Board Members 

  

I'm Laura Lynn Dixon.  I grew up in South East Georgia on the First Coast.  It is also home 

to Naval Submarine Base, Kings Bay.   

 

I grew up in a neighborhood of all boys so naturally I became an athlete.  I started Golf and 

Tennis when I was 12 with Lesson's from Bob Duval (David's Dad).  I came to love both 

but gravitated towards Golf because it was me against the course.  I adored the walk with 

just my clubs and my thoughts.  It was a healer of what might be troubling me or supportive 

of good things going on in my life.  Simply it brought JOY! 
 

Golf has continued to be a healer for me throughout the years. It consoled me when my 
Parents and Family members passed.  It gave me strength to press on through the walk in 
nature with those clubs on my back.  As we all know, it can bring the innermost joy and 
pangs of defeat, but we carry on to the next round to feel that joy of a great shot. 
 
 

During my time on SDCWGA Board, it has been my one thought every day to bring one 
more lady to the game of golf. It is something we all need to endeavor to do so that our 
Clubs and Association's do not age out.  It is hard to know the true effect of inviting a new 
friend for a game.  It is hard because we don't know where people are in their lives or what 
troubles they may endure.  It is TRUE that golf heals and brings women together and in 
turn they feel the JOY. 
 

In closing, I ask that each of you be aware of Ladies around you and invite them to a 
SDCWGA Event.  Stand with them at a new Club and show them the ropes.  Show them 
the joy of other Courses.  Now more than ever we need to be diligent in keeping Women's 
Golf alive and well!   
 
Enjoy the walk or ride in Nature! 
 
Laura Lynn Dixon 
 
 

 

Introducing  

Laura Lynn Dixon  

Event Director/Calendar Director 

We will be highlighting one of our SDCWGA Board Members in each County Capers’ edition 

over the rest of the year.  We hope this will give you an insight into each Board Member’s 

golf background, as well as an understanding of their experience as a Board Member.   

 


